
NOTICE:  Due to the COVID-19 Virus, the Clay Township Board of Supervisors meeting scheduled for May 
11, 2020 at 6:30 PM, will be conducted virtually utilizing telecommunications that will provide for 
remote public participation in the meeting. 
 
The Clay Township municipal building will NOT be open for attendance at this meeting. 
 
The public can join the meeting by calling 717-297-0835. 
 
The Agenda for this meeting is posted on the main page of the Clay Township website 
(www.claytwp.com) 
 
In order to accommodate public comments at this meeting, the Township will also be accepting public 
comments in the following ways: 
 
VIA EMAIL: 
Emailed comments should be directed to Bruce Leisey (bruce@claytwp.com).  All email comments 
MUST include your name and address, just as would be required if you were appearing in person.  To 
ensure timely receipt for the meeting, comments must be emailed NO LATER THAN 11:00 AM on 
Monday, May 11, 2020.  Emailed comments will be read into the record by the individual presiding over 
the meeting. 
 
VIA WRITTEN COMMENTS: 
You may drop off your comments on the table in the Clay Township Building vestibule located at 870 
Durlach Road, Stevens.  Written comments MUST include your name and address, just as would be 
required if you were appearing in person.  To ensure timely receipt for the meeting written comments 
must be dropped off NO LATER THAN 11:00 AM on Monday, May 11, 2020.  Written comments will be 
read into the record by the individual presiding over the meeting. 
 
 
ANY PUBLIC COMMENTS RECEIVED DEEMED INAPPROPRIATE WILL NOT BE READ INTO RECORD. 
 
Thank you, 
Clay Township Board of Supervisors 

http://www.claytwp.com/
mailto:bruce@claytwp.com

